

www.euprimarycare.org

Dear Imre,

29, September, 2019

With this letter we want to express our gratitude for your role within the European Forum for Primary Care (EFPC) in the previous years.

The EFPC wants to acknowledge your work for the Advisory Board.

The secretariat lead by Mr. Diederik Aarendonk has felt much support throughout the years.

On behalf of the full Executive Board, I want to thank you and wish you many more interesting years within the EFPC association as a member.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Sally Kendall

Chairman European Forum for Primary Care

Sully Kendall

Address: Otterstraat 118-122 3513CR, Utrecht, The Netherlands Telephone: +31302729611 Website: www.euprimarycare.org E-mail: info@euprimarycare.org